OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR STATE OF MONTANA

BRIAN SCHWEITZER GOVERNOR



JOHN BOHLINGER LT. GOVERNOR

March 9, 2010

Robert Alan Silverstein PO Box 340 Roosevelt, NJ 08555-0340

Dear Robert:

Although I do not proclaim days, weeks, or months I am pleased to recognize "Sexual Assault Awareness Month" in the State of Montana.

Sexual assault affects women, children, and men of all racial, cultural and economic backgrounds, and I urge all Montanans to learn more about the impacts of sexual assault and what can be done to cope with, and prevent, the associated consequences that go along with sexual violence.

I appreciate the efforts of StopDatingViolence.org to promote sexual assault awareness and encourage all Montanans to recognize April as "Sexual Assault Awareness Month.

Sincerely,

BRIAN SCHWEITZER

Governor